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To the family and friends of our students, 

  

The end of the school year is rapidly approaching and with it we have some exciting end of 

year activities that we would like to make you aware of and invite you to. 

  

On Friday, June 1 (the last day of school for students), we will hold our Awards assembly, 

Fifth Grade Graduation, and School Wide Picnic. 

 

 Third grade awards will be 8:30-9:15. Third grade picnic will be 12:00-12:30. Please 

check in at the main office entrance. 

 Fourth grade awards will be 9:30-10:15. Fourth grade picnic will be 12:30-1:00. Please 

check in at the south entrance. 

 Fifth grade awards will be 10:30-11:15 with Graduation immediately following. Fifth 

grade picnic will be 11:30-12:00. Please check in at the main office entrance. 

 

Due to the high volume of people entering and exiting the building, we are requesting that 

visitor’s park and check in at specific locations. Third and Fifth grade family’s should check in at 

the main office entrance. Fourth grade family’s should check in at the south door (this is the door 

that faces the high school). Please DO NOT enter or exit the north doors at all during the day. 

 

There are parking spots in the front of Grigsby. There are not many but they are clearly 

marked and are open to use. Please DO NOT park against the sidewalk, this must remain open in 

case of emergency. We can park along the shoulder of Jamaica Rd. 

 

All of these spots will go quickly so most of you will need to park elsewhere. Third and fifth 

grade family members, please park on the lawn in front of the school and the large open space 

north of the building. We hope to have staff outside assisting with this. Fourth grade family 

members, please consider parking at the high school. Please DO NOT park past the dumpsters or 

behind the building. 

 

Regardless of where you park, make sure to check in at your specific location before joining 

the fun. Please have ID ready when checking in or signing a student out. The safety of our 

students is our number one priority. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun filled last week of the school year and we hope you will 

consider joining us. Please contact the office, 937-746-8969, if you have any questions. Thank 

you! 
 

 

 

 


